
Community Update - 01242023 
For Immediate Release to LHCA Residents 
 
The monthly board meeting this Thursday, 1/26 has a full agenda, plus preceding the 
meeting, there is a landscape company presentation by Brightview, starting at 3pm. 
 
In addition to the decision the board will make on the amount of the one-time 
assessment, either $500 or $750, that will be due March 1, 2023, a discussion about 
the Property Management Company and decision on a Property Manager is also on the 
agenda. The board has already received some questions and will answer them at the 
meeting. 
 
The attached document provides information regarding the Property Management 
search, and we hope you will take the time to review it and be present at the meeting. 
 
Laurel Hollow Board of Directors 
 


